
 
 

Wildwood Homeowners AssociaƟon wishes all our families a 
happy, fun, safe, Fourth of July! 

 
As the day approaches, Wildwood is reminding all residents that  

FIREWORKS ARE PROHIBITED  
We encourage all residents to aƩend fireworks show around the 

greater Sacramento Area. 
 

Wildwood Residents lighƟng fireworks in the Wildwood HOA or 
in the surrounding HOAs or Phoenix Park Apartments, will be 

violated and may be subject to fines. 
 

Thank you for your cooperaƟon!  

We hope everyone has a safe and great holiday! 
 

Wildwood Homeowners AssociaƟon 


